
Are you an SDG&E® customer and are 

approved for subsidized housing? You may be 

eligible for funds to help pay your utility bill if:

•	Your utility bills are the last barrier to 

acquiring or keeping your housing.

•	You live in government-supported housing 

or have a housing voucher, OR you have 

been accepted for government-supported 

housing or a voucher.

For more information or to see if you are 

eligible, contact us at 1-866-463-0070.

Please have account number, certificate of 

homelessness, eviction notice and/or 

acceptance into subsidized housing available.

Funds will only be available one time per 

year per household and will be evaluated 

on a case-by-case basis. This is a program 

that will run until December 2019, or until  

all funds are used.

Utility bills should not stand 
between you and your home.
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Subsidized Housing Assistance 
Relief for Energy (SHARE) 
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